Lakeville Cemetery Commission
Meeting Minutes
August 8, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairman Upham.

Members present: Commissioners Upham and Morton.
Absent: Commissioner Beal

Guests: None

Minutes of the July 11, 2017 and July 24, 2017 meetings were read and approved.

Old Business:

1. Discussion of the repairs done by Correia Custom Fence at McCully
Cemetery. ‘A letter dated June 26, 2017 stated that the repairs had been
completed. The repairs have not been completed. Chairman Upham will
send them a letter asking them when they will return to finish the work.

2. On May 9, 2017 it was voted to do away with foundation fees. After review
of a letter from Chairman Upham dated July 17, 2008 stating that only the
town gravedigger can set a foundation, a motion was made and seconded to

reinstate the foundation fees.

3. After discussion of a divider fence for Precinct Cemetery and Thompson Hill
Cemetery, this item has been tabled for future consideration.

4. Paving the roads at Precinct Cemetery was tabled for future discussion.

5. The Town Highway Department will continue to do mowing at the Veterans
Cemetery until there are many more graves.

New Business:

1. Chairman Upham made a motion, seconded by commissioner Morton, that we
will use Jean Douillette’s book as a reference for chart plans for the
cemeteries. A copy of this book is always available in the Cemetery



Commission file.

2. Pond Cemetery needs a new sign. Chairman Upham will contact Mr. Kingsley
to make a new one.

3. A motion was passed to purchase two new polyester flags for the Veterans
Cemetery.

4. We will not contact the Town Administrator unless we cannot do something
ourselves. We will contact the Selectmen only for monetary issues.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:16 a.m.

The next meeting will be on September 12, 2017 at 9:00 a.m.



